

John Donne Primary School

Woods Road, Peckham, SE15 2SW

18th January 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

We have been given a wonderful opportunity, through the 'BMX Legacy Programme', for year 6 children to experience the sport at Southwark's track in Burgess Park. This programme will run for 10 weeks with the first session **starting on Friday 25th January** and then **every Friday** up until the Easter holidays.

Children do not have to be confident or even able to cycle as this programme is designed to help get children involved in BMX biking.

Please make sure your child has trainers, long trousers and a waterproof jacket with them.

Please fill out the permission slip below and return it to your class teacher as soon as possible.

Many thanks,	
Year Six team.	
I give permission for my child attend the BMX biking sessions at Burge Friday 25 th January.	
Signed:	









Tel: 020 7639 0594
E-mail: office@jdacademy.org.uk
Website: www.jdacademy.org.uk
Headteacher: Miss Jo Rooney
Company Number: 8791046

